
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Greetings from MPP PETER BETHLENFALVY to  
the  FALUN DAFA ASSOCIATION OF CANADA   

On Your 28TH ANNIVERSARY  
of  

FULAN DAFA (FALUN GONG) 
 

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Pickering-Uxbridge, I would like to 
extend my heartfelt sentiments to the Falun Dafa Association on the occasion of 

celebrating 28 years of Fulan Dafa (Falun Gong) on May 13th, 2020.  
 

I join with your family, friends, and colleagues in wishing you much joy 
celebrating.  I commend you for all you have done to promote the universal 

principles of Truthfulness, Compassion, and Forbearance. 
 

Ontario’s diversity is one of our greatest assets and Chinese art continues to play 
an important role in our pluralistic society, which has made our province one of 

the best to live in Canada. 
 

In the spirit of openness, diversity and freedom of conscience and belief, 
I offer my best wishes for continued growth and success.  

 

Dated at: 
Parliament Buildings, Toronto 

May 13th, 2020 
   

 
 
 

Hon. Peter Bethlenfalvy. MPP 
Pickering-Uxbridge 


